THE BIBLICAL SEMINARY IN NEW YORK

INCORPORATED BY THE REGENTS OF THE UNIVERSITY OF THE STATEOF NEW YORK

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT WILBERT W. WHITE

235 East 49th Street New York, N. Y. Telephone, Vanderbilt 3580 Cable: Bitecol N. Y.

March 20, 1929.

My dear Dr. Barth:

I am wondering if you have had any question raised about the translation of your commentary on the Epistle to the Romans into English. If not, I should like to have you consider permitting it to be done by a member of our staff who is well qualified for this work.

The Biblical Seminary in New York is a regularly constituted theological school in combination with a school of religious education. We are recognized by the highest educational authorities in the United States, and are authorized to recommend for degrees both in theology and religious education, the degrees of Bachelor, Master and Doctor in each department.

I am forwarding to you our catalogue and other printed matter. Enclosed is a little folder containing "Some Slogans" which will reveal to you the spirit and method of our work.

May I ask also if you have ever thought of coming to the United States for a period of time, and whether you would consider a proposition to do so. Your messages are having tremendous influence here. God's blessing on you. Kindly allow me to have first opportunity in case you should think of allowing any one to arrange for itinerary. in this country.

Wery sincerely yours, butter

Dr. Karl Barth, University of Münster, Westphalia, Germany.

W/W